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2018 Music Festival
Vendors are welcome!!! Crafters, artists,
bakers.....

Donations are welcome, there is no
set fee.
Must bring any tables, etc.
For more info contact Mark
Holt: uumusicfest@gmail.com

2018 Music Festival

The UU Network of Houston committed to helping congregations share ideas, collaborate,
and promote communications. The Network provides the following resources:

Network Website - General congregational information and events.
Meetup.com - Events that promote the 8 UU principles.
Newsletter - Submit to uuhouston@gmail.com by the 15th of every month.

What is going on with your UU church?

Emerson ESL Program
The 2017 semester started off with a record-
breaking student attendance of 153 students

and approximately 45 children who were
cared for by our paid child care workers.

Emerson’s ESL classes are the only classes in
the Houston area that we know of that
provide childcare for their students.

​The UU Fellowship of Galveston County
The Unitarian "Bowlers" produce

approximately four hundred bowls annually.
These works of art are offered to those who
attend the event, while local restaurants fi l l
them with delectable selections of hot and

cold soups. Patrons go home after a
delightful evening with their ceramic art to

cherish.

The First Church Museum District Young Adult Group (Ages 18-30) meets for lunch on the first
and third Sundays of each month at 12:30pm . For more information, please contact the young
adult leaders at youngadultcoordinators@firstuu.org or call  Carol Burrus at (713) 526-5200.
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